_______ [Date}________

[Victim Name}

[Victim addresss]
Dear _[victim name]_____,

I am writing to inform you of ___[name of participant]____’s change of status in the Family Violence Intervention Program.  The State of Georgia requires that an Advocate contact you to inform you when the offender is being terminated or has completed the required FVIP.
___[name of participant]____ has been “unsatisfactorily discharged” from the FVIP Program for excessive absences.  Please be aware that participation and /or completion in the program does not insure or guarantee your safety.
I am interested in talking with you about any current needs you may have including your safety.  As a follow up I will be calling you in about a week for a “safety check”.  All safety checks are kept STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL.  I will share only the information you wish.  Your safety is our primary concern!
If at any time in the future you need assistance with safety or have legal concerns regarding the violence you’ve experienced or support in any other areas, feel free to contact me at __[phone]______ or ______[email]_________.  You may also reach your local Family Violence Program at 1-800-33-HAVEN (42836).  Information is also available on the internet at ___[website]___.  

I am sorry for the violence that you experienced.  I hope you will contact me or any of the above resources if you need help or someone to talk to.  I have enclosed a brochure describing the services our agency offers as well as our support group schedule.

Sincerely,

_________[Victim Liaison]_____________
_________[Name of DV Program]_____________
